Thank you

The Rare Oul’ Times - Charity Night

| would like to say a big thank you to all who donated and attended the show on Friday 4th April.
With ticket sales and the raffle, we raised a massive £611.50 and all proceeds have been
donated to the Northern Ireland Cancer Fund for Children. Also a big thank you to Oliver Moore
and Ken McElroy for performing the play and to Dunbarton Bowling Club for the use of their

premises.

Thanks again and best regards,

Eugene Toner




